
The Weinhardt Law Firm Selected to Investigate Sexual Harassment Claims  

Against Former Executive Director of the Iowa Finance Authority 

 

DES MOINES, IA (April 2018) The Weinhardt Law Firm was selected by the State of Iowa and the 

Iowa Finance Authority to investigate allegations of sexual harassment against the former 

Executive Director of the Iowa Finance Authority, David Jamison. Mr. Jamison’s employment 

with the Iowa Finance Authority was terminated in March of this year by Governor Kim 

Reynolds.  

The Weinhardt Law Firm will investigate the conduct that led to Mr. Jamison’s termination, 

similar incidents that may have occurred, and the degree to which Mr. Jamison’s conduct was 

known but not reported. As reported by The Waterloo Courier, Governor Reynolds ordered the 

investigation saying that sexual harassment will not be tolerated and that “it doesn’t matter if 

you’re at the top or the middle or the bottom.” 

 
About The Weinhardt Law Firm 
The Weinhardt Law Firm is a boutique firm that specializes in the litigation of complex civil and 
criminal cases. The firm has extensive experience in all types of civil and criminal matters, but 
its attorneys concentrate their practices in complex business disputes and the defense of white 
collar criminal matters. The firm practices in federal and state courts in Iowa and across the 
United States.  

The Weinhardt Law Firm is located at 2600 Grand Avenue, Suite 450, Des Moines, less than 10 
minutes from the U.S. Courthouse and the Polk County Courthouse, and eight minutes from the 
Des Moines International Airport.  

To learn more, visit www.WeinhardtLaw.com or call (515) 244-3100.  
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